
 

 

 

 

Item 8.2: Motion on Notice from Councillor Lewis Herbert 
 

That, in the interests of transparency and accountability on the ending of the £100 

million CA affordable housing programme by MHCLG, the Mayor and Combined 

Authority publish immediately, including for all Board and Housing Committee 

members 

- the latest longer MHCLG letter to the Mayor/Combined Authority 

- all key correspondence and emails to and from Ministers and civil servants and the 

CA and Mayor in the last six months, 

so we can all better understand the loss of up to £45 million in Government funding 

for new affordable homes.  

Including as the Mayor announced on radio that second letter he had received. 

 

 

 

The Monitoring Officer has confirmed that the motion is in order as drafted.  

 

 

 


